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MEMO 
 
TO:  Julian Tackett, Commissioner 
 
FROM: Butch Cope & Michael J. Barren 
 
DATE:  May 9, 2014 
 
RE: Proposal to Tennis Alignment 

  
 Upon request of the Board of Control and at your direction, we have been in discussions 
with various member schools concerning the proposed alignment of Tennis beginning in 2014-
2015.  

Based upon the information gathered and feedback received, it is our recommendation 
to you that you ask the Board to approve the alignment proposal that is attached to be in effect 
for 2014-15 school year.  Any other changes to the alignment should be as a part of ongoing 
sports specific review throughout the coming year(s). 


